
Messages: 

- Please could any spare clothes that have been sent home be returned, thank you.
- We have had a change to our daily timetable, if you have not received the new copy of our class 

timetable please let us know.
- If you need to contact us you can do this through the red home-school book or the class email –

beech@mapleridge.hants.sch.uk
Have a lovely weekend!

Friday 27th

September 2024

We’ve had some great Attention Autism session in our Bucket time as we
expand the stages we do and think about our routines in class, as well as our
friends around us. Lots of love for balloons this week, as we put our faces on
them and tried to give the balloon to the right person!

Head Teacher Awards
Dalton for going to the right place at lunch time!

Penelope for great Write Dance!
Kind Award: 

Rosie S for being kind and helping the adults tidy up  

This week we have been thinking about –
❖ The RWI speed sounds m,a,s,d,t.
❖ How we can count with different nursery

rhymes
❖ Following schedules in class and around

school
❖ What can we hear and how we react
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